Subject: NLH - 2013 GRA - Hydro's Notice of Amended Filing - NP Comment

From: Hayes, Gerard

Sent: June-06-14 2:35 PM

To: NL Public Utilities Board

Subject: RE: NLH - 2013 GRA - Hydro's Notice of Amended Filing - Request for Comments

This is in response to the Board’s request for comments in relation to the captioned matter.

Newfoundland Power has reviewed Hydro’s letter of today’s date advising of its intention to submit an amended GRA
based on a future test year, subject to an anticipated amendment to the Order in Council. In Newfoundland Power’s
view, a test year based on forecast costs ought to provide a better basis for future rates than the one on which the

current filing is based.

Newfoundland Power will be happy to meet with the parties at a convenient time next week to discuss any concerns
arising from today’s development.

Regards,

Gerard Hayes





